
 
 
 

DFA Feed Mill Seminar in November 2023 

 

Primo November an energetic group of feed mill managers and farm managers from DFA member 

companies had a seminar located in beautiful Budapest in order to widen out their knowledge within 

sustainable feed production. 

The group represents some of the largest European pork producers coming from 12 different companies 

and located in 10 European countries. 

 



 
 
The seminar was arranged in corporation between the Dutch company DSM and Danish Farmers Abroad. 

The seminar focused on the substantial knowledge needed, when it comes to the exercise of producing 

more for less, by optimizing the use of eg. vitamins and enzymes, and how to eliminate mycotoxines in the 

feed. 

The constant threat of ASF has been a hot topic, where the participants have been sharing their experience 

in keeping the optimum biosecurity on both the farms and the feed factories. 

 

 

 


